
 

 

 
Triple P Positive Parenting Program.  
For Parents with children 3 to 6 years of age 

 
April to June 2018 

Dates Location Time 
PPP 
Wednesday’s 
April 25 to June 6  
 

Riverdale 
Elementary 

14835 108a Ave 
Guilford 

 
6:00 – 8:30 pm 

PPP 
Thursday’s  
April 26 to June 7 
 

City Center 1 
 

13737 96  ave, 
Surrey Central 

6:00 to 8:30 pm 

 
Triple P is a parenting program that promotes good communication and strong relationships 
between parents and children. This approach helps parents manage their children’s 
behaviour in a constructive and caring way. Triple P helps parents recognize causes of 
common child behaviour problems and encourage desirable behaviour in their children. This 
course is for everyone who wants to be the best possible parent they can be. 
 
  ***********There is no cost to take this course************** 
Child minding will be provided on a limited basis, bus tickets will be provided for 
those with transportation issues, and refreshments will be available. 
 

For Registration please contact: 
The Children’s Foundation 

604-434-9101 
Or on line: www.surreyearlychildhood.ca 

http://www.surreyearlychildhood.ca/

